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15th July 2019 
 

Dear parent/carer, 
 
The end of the year is once again almost upon us and what a busy year it has been!! 
 
The Governors have enjoyed many visits to the school over the last year. We all take great enjoyment in 
seeing the fantastic work which the children produce with pride but also it has been a pleasure watching 
the children as the grow as individuals. We have seen our very youngest children continue to develop the 
building blocks which will allow them to flourish at the school while the older children become more 
rounded members of our school community, always ready to offer support to one another. 
 
Parents once again have given their all when supporting the school. Whether it has been help with 
homework, ensuring attendance is the best it can be or attending the school at our many social events over 
the year, you all continue to be a vital component in the successful workings of our school.  
 
The Governors would like to pass on our appreciation to all members of staff within the school as they 
continue their hard work in ensuring that the school is the very best it can be for our children. With Ms 
Ward leading the school, all of the Governors agree that Burton Pidsea is a place to be proud of. 
 
Finally we would like to wish all of the Year 6 children every success as the move on to their senior schools. 
It has been a great pleasure in watching you develop into confident young people ready to embark on the 
next chapter in your lives. 
 
Wishing you and your families a wonderful summer, 
 
Fiona Good, Graham Nichols, Rose Blackbourn, Pamela Barker, Angela Wright and Katie Bowering  
 
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
Please would parents take a few moments to answer the following question from the Governors. This can 
be handed in anonymously to staff or at the Office. For more information regarding the Governors role at 
the school, please look for the Governor page on the school website. 
 
Is there anything you think the school does well or could improve on? 
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